
Subject: Re: Call for abstract IEEE 2013
Posted by StefanoSpataro on Tue, 23 Apr 2013 11:40:30 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,
I have recevied the previous message as mail from the & Software Conveners of the IEEE
conference. They are interested in having talks about the PANDA computing. If you are
interested, please let us know.
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